
ASSISTANT TO BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S REPORT
December 22, 2010

 The Ashby Recycling Center & Transfer Station will be closed on Saturday,
December 25th but will re-open for regular hours on Saturday, January 1, 2011. The
regular second and fourth Saturday schedule will resume after 1/1/11.

 The Selectmen have received the following mail, email, memos and faxes:

 Letter from Ashby Resident Concerning Property on Fitchburg State Road
 Letter from Jewett Hill Road Resident to Building Inspector and Inspector’s

Response Letter
 2011 Selectmen’s Meeting Schedule for Review
 Highway Work Schedule December 2010
 Police Regionalization Study Committee November 17th Minutes
 Memo from Town Counsel regarding Leasing of Finished Building Space
 MART Advisory Board Agenda
 MMA’s The Beacon

 Public Service Announcements:

+ All eligible individuals (seniors and ADA qualified) wishing to participate in
the Meals on Wheels Program should contact Angie Godin at 386-6800.
Meals are only $1.00 and are now delivered Monday through Friday around
noon.

+ MART Shuttle Service is available to all eligible (60 years or older, ADA
qualified) individuals. Ashby residents may use the van Monday through
Friday for medical appointments, social day care and shopping. Interested
residents should call Jennifer Collins Monday through Thursday at 386-2501,
ext. 11 to apply and schedule use.

+ Current Board, Committee, and Department Vacancies: Cemetery
Commissioner, Cultural Council, Historical Commission, Parks
Commissioner, Senior Tax Work-off Program, and ZBA


